Dear Parents/Guardians, Happy spring break!

As we enter this spring break, please find some time to recharge as we jog to the end of this eventful school year. I will spend some time planting begonias with my granddaughter (6 yrs. old) as she likes to use the drill auger to drill holes for the plants. There is a lot to do as we try to close this school year with end of year activities.

Our 5th grade moving up ceremony is scheduled to be at Woodman Field, June 22 at 9 am. More details to follow, including a rain date.

Please note the following:

- If you are NOT up to date with your COVID-19 vaccines, you should get tested 1-3 days before your trip and 3-5 days after travel. Home antigen tests are acceptable.
- Domestic Travel: If you are up to date on your COVID-19 vaccines or if you have recovered from COVID-19 in the past three months, you do not need to get tested or self-quarantine after travel. However, the CDC recommends self-monitoring for COVID-19 symptoms and isolating and getting tested if you develop symptoms
- International Travel: After arrival to the United States, all travelers should get tested with a COVID-19 viral test 3-5 days after travel, self-monitor for COVID-19 symptoms, and isolate and get tested if symptoms develop.
- If you are NOT vaccinated or NOT <u>up-to-date</u> with your COVID-19 vaccines, you should stay home and self-quarantine for a full 5 days after travel.

Take this song with you as it speaks to the kindergarten in all of us. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cp0T12kxVDY

Mike Chiles

UPCOMING DATES:

April 15 Good Friday-District Closed
April 18-22 Spring Recess-Schools closed
April 28 Early Dismissal 1:10 pm
May 2 Eid al-Fitr-District Closed
May 19 Early Dismissal 1:10 pm
May 27 & 30 Memorial Day Weekend-District Closed